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NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 11TH: REMEMBRANCE DAY- ALL CLASSES
CANCELLED

COVID-19 CHECKLISTS * NEW UPDATE

Our daily health checklists are no longer mandatory. Thank you so much to our
parents and guardians for their continued effort in monitoring your dancers'
symptoms on a daily basis before coming to their dance classes.

CHOREOGRAPHY AND ATTENDANCE

As we begin choreography for our classes, attendance is important if our
dancers are feeling healthy. We will also be helping this season by sending
choreography home via video for practice in case a dancer is absent. Please
help us by continuing to keep us informed if your dancer is going to be
absent. This helps us immensly as we continue to plan ahead.

ZOOM CLASSES- TAKE CLASS FROM HOME IF YOU'RE SICK!

ZOOM classes are now available for all classes!!l With the increase of students
needing to isolate due to Covid, we now have ALL classes at Emerge available
by ZOOM for home. We ask that you encourage your dancer to still take class
at home unless they are sick and unable. We are working on an easy, secure
way to log in to classes each night without requesting the link so we'll send
out that information as soon as we work it out! In the meantime, if your
dancer is going to be missing a class, we ask that you please email us to let us

know and we will send you a link to that class.
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PARENT WATCH WEEK

WE CAN NOT THANK YOU ENOUGH FOR YOUR SUPPORT WITH PICK UP AND
DROP OFF DUE TO THE LIMITED SPACE IN OUR LOBBY, ENTRANCE AND WAITING
ROOMS. YOUR COOPERATION WITH KEEPING OUR LOBBY CLEAR TO LIMIT OUR
NUMBERS HAS BEEN AMAZING.

WITH THAT BEING SAID, WE'D LIKE TO FIGURE OUT A WAY WE CAN HAVE ALL
PARENTS PARTICIPATE IN A PARENT WATCH WEEK THIS SEASON SO YOU CAN
STILL WATCH!

WE ARE WORKING ON A FEW OPTIONS INCLUDING, ZOOM, ONE STUDIO AT A
TIME ETC. WE WILL KEEP YOU POSTED ON THIS AS WE PLAN AHEAD.

COMPETITION UPDATE

AS MENTIONED, WE HAVE NO IDEA EXACTLY WHAT COMPETITIONS WILL
LOOK LIKE THIS SEASON BUT WE WILL BE GETTING A NEW POLICY AND
PLAN UPDATE FROM OUR COMPETITIONS ON NOVEMBER 15TH. AS USUAL,
AS SOON AS WE GET INFORMATION, WE WILL PASS IT ON TO YOU!




